From:

Richard P. Montgomery

To:

CommServ

Subject:

Fourth District Redistricting

Date:

Wednesday, June 22, 2011 6:53:49 PM

Dear Mr. Pedersen,

As the Mayor of Manhattan Beach, I strongly support keeping my community as part of the Fourth Supervisorial District of Los Angeles County in the final outcome of the Redistricting process.

I do not want to see cities, communities and neighborhoods divided into separate districts.

The Fourth District Boundaries, as currently drawn, Should be maintained as much as possible. Split communities could result in changes to service quality and timeliness we have come to expect from the County.

I hope the Boundary Review Committee will seriously consider my input, as any Redistricting changes would have a huge impact on our city.

Thank you for your time.

Richard P. Montgomery Mayor City of Manhattan Beach

Sent from my iPhone

Pardon the typo's! Richard P. Montgomery Mayor

City of Manhattan Beach, CA